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PreK-4
Dear Parent,

    An orientation for PreK-4 Parents will be held on Thursday September 10th at 10:30.m.   The Orientation will be held in the Saint Joseph Church Hall.  Please enter through the parking lot door of the Church Hall.  This meeting is for Parents only.
  The orientation will last for approximately one hour . Please make sure you have set this time aside as important information will be explained and distributed.  We need this time to acquaint you with the school policies and procedure.  You may also need to fill out forms for After and Before Care as well as Lunch program.
Monday, September 14, 2015 will be a full day of school for Pre-K4 students with dismissal at 2:30 p.m. at the front door of the school.   Classes begin at 8:00 a.m. please enter the front door of school.
During the first week of school the usual procedure for dropping your child off in the morning and picking you child up in the afternoon will be different due to the parish carnival which will be set up in the parking lot.  The schoolyard will be set up for parking during this week
     Students will stay for lunch.  It is necessary for you to either send lunch with your child or order hot lunch for the week.

 If you need to speak to me, please  call 201-653-0128 ext. 31.  If you have a problem with tuition, please call Father Pagnotta at 201-653-0392.
Sincerely,
Mr. J. Richards
Suggested Supplies
1 backpack (without wheels)

1 lunch bag

1 smock or old shirt

1 box of tissues

1 hand sanitizer

1 box zip-lock bags

2 baby wipes

An extra set of clothes (underwear, socks, pants and shirt) in the event your child has an accident.
